July 13, 1956

The Rev. Ralph D. Abernathy 1327 South Hall Street Montgomery, Alabama

Dear Reverend:

Thanks for your kind letter of July 10th. We shall expect you for the Sunday morning service of July 22nd at eleven o'clock. You will have up to thirty minutes to speak.

If you can arrange it, we would be pleased to have you and your guest remain for lunch immediately following the service. Should you have leave, however, this would be no great handicap since we take our meals in Dorothy Hall.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn Chaplain

en